GOVERNMENT OF UTTAR PRADESH
Office of the District Collector Gonda

Letter No. 455 /JLA.(NOCY2016 Dated: March /4,2017

TO WHOM SO EVERIT MAY CONCERN

In compliance of the Ministry of Environment and Forest
(MOEF), Government of India’s letter no. 11-09/98/FC(pt.) dated 28
th October 2014, it is certified that 750.28 sq. meter of forest land
proposed to be diverted in favour of Bharat Petroleum Corporation
Ltd. Gorakhpur retail territory, for approach road of New Retail
Outlet, at KM-79 Bahraich-Faizabad-Azamgarh road (SH-30),
purpose of diversion of forest land in Gonda district falls within
jurisdiction of range Gonda, Gonda Forest Division Gonda

It 1s further certified that the forest land proposed to be diverted
is notified as “Conserved Forest” less than 75 years prior to the 13th
day of December 2005.

Recorded population of Scheduled Tribes, as per the Census
2001 & 2011, residing in Village Banghusara and neighbouring
villages of Tahsil Tarabganj District Gonda is ZERO. The proposed

diverted land does not have any recognized rights of PT G/PA{C
E
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